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0101: Amendment to Demand Forecasting Timings in Relation to the Gas Balancing Alert  
 
Thank you for providing SGN with the opportunity to comment on the above modification 
proposal.  
 
SGN are in support of this proposal.  
 
Implementation would help align operating practice and UNC and better facilitate the relevant 
objectives by improving efficiency and economic operation of the pipe-line system. It should 
ensure NG are able to act upon more accurate and up to date information and issue GBA at 
earliest opportunity, thus ensuring Shippers have most accurate and up to date info and are given 
timely notification of a GBA and so can take appropriate actions to try and balance their 
portfolio.  This should increase the ability of Shippers bringing the supply / demand into balance 
and avoid NTS as residual balancer having to take action.    
 
As such SGN believes this proposal should benefit relevant objectives particularly the economic 
and efficient operation of the system and also benefit security of supply.  
 
We hope you find these comment helpful  
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